
Dear Families,

As principal of Alamos Elementary School, it is my privilege to welcome you to our extraordinary
educational community.  This year is particularly special to me as we celebrate our 20th school
anniversary. Our theme for the year, “20 years in the BUILDing and Continuing to BUILD our
story,” reflects our commitment to honoring our past while looking forward to our future. Over
the past two decades, AES has created a strong foundation, and together, we will inspire and
elevate the next generation of scholars!

 “Let Us BUILD Them Up” continues to frame our “heart-working" vision for our school
community. We aspire to BUILD Them Up so that our students are ready to catapult forward with
courage and confidence! In the word B U I L D, each letter represents an important building block
of social, emotional, behavioral, and academic development. We want to BUILD up our students to
be: Brave, Unique, Independent, Limitless, and Disciplined! At Alamos, Legos are our inspirational
representation of BUILDing and connecting through play. 

If you are brand new to our school this year….welcome to the nest! We are so glad that you are
here and we know that you will come to love Alamos as much as we do. I think you will soon
discover that AES is a great place to work, play, and of course, BUILD!

 Alamos Elementary School is an asset-building school that prides itself on academic excellence
while instilling in children a love for learning. The FISH Philosophy continues to inspire our
students to embrace others, recognize and appreciate differences and be personally invested in
our school community. If BUILDing each other up is our WHAT then certainly The FISH
Philosophy is our HOW. AES is a “school” of FISH, and together we will...BE THERE, PLAY, MAKE
THEIR DAY, and CHOOSE OUR ATTITUDE!  Please take a moment to review the important
information in our school handbook. It will be a useful blueprint for BUILDing and FISHing
throughout the new school year!

 At AES, we value our school families and their contribution to our educational community. Our
commitment to providing an OVER the TOP service experience is the little bit of extra we do
every day to make the ordinary, EXTRAORDINARY! Whether it’s a joyful greeting as you walk into
our front office, a prompt and courteous response to address concerns, or the stellar instruction
provided by our teaching staff, the customer service at AES is just one of the many BUILDing
blocks of our success! If you should have any questions, concerns, and/or suggestions, please do
not hesitate to share them. I wish you and your family a delightful year!

Fondly,
Mrs. Jenniffer Aynesworth


